
                                                   

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara Alliance Grants
Available for amounts up to $500.00

     Monies must be used for activities, events, and 
supplies (no food and drink items) that enrich the 
LGBTQIA+ student community and experience in 
WNY middle and high schools. A connection to an 

LGBTQIA+ event or activity is required. 

     Grant requests must be received 30 days in 
advance of the date that the funds will be used. The 
requested amount must be related to the specific 

receipts attached and used for that purpose. 

     A short article (photos also if possible) is required 
sharing about the event or activity wherein monies 

were used. This article may be used in a PFLAG 
Buffalo/Niagara newsletter. 



     To Apply:  Please tell the committee about your 
alliance club and about the activities, events, or 

supplies for which you are requesting funds. Explain 
how the funds will benefit your students, club, and 

school. 

Please attach proof of prices (examples- Amazon 
price list or official ticket price list for the event 

attending) along with information below to:

      PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara 
P. O. Box 617 Buffalo NY 14207. 

Please leave a message at (716) 883-0384 when you have mailed 
your application. 



Alliance Grant Applicant Information

Name   _______________________________________________________________________________

School  _______________________________________________________________________________

Position ______________________________________________________________________________

Email/Phone  __________________________________________________________________________

Club Name/Number of Members  __________________________________________________________

Principal  ______________________________________________________________________________


